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The month of December is filled with laughter, smiles,  hot chocolate, 

family tradiƟons, and much more. It’s a Ɵme where families come 

together, and celebrate  those that we hold closest to our heart. Here at 

Carmel Elementary we took the opportunity to put some smiles on 

others faces. We partnered with The Barrington of Carmel assisted living 

community. All the kids had a blast making Holiday cards for the 

residents and staff members. We delivered the cards to The Barrington 

and it was deeply fulfilling to see the joy we brought to those that call it 

home.  

Holiday Season Birthdays 

Graham Cecil, Assistant Site Supervisor 

Carmel ESE staff would like to wish all the December Birthdays a 

happy Special Day. We had the pleasure of celebraƟng their special 

day with 9 kiddos. Surprisingly none of the Birthdays fell on 

Christmas Day or Eve, but we did have a New Years Eve birthday :) 

 

Happy Birthday: 

 Violet Badger, Skylar BraƩain, Eliana Dennis, Roman Galvan, Harlem 

Gonzalez, Zoey Hetrick, Annalise Hicks, Noelina Lummis, Jude Rodda. 

Holiday Spirit 

Graham Cecil, Assistant Site Supervisor 


